
 

 

  



 

  



 

 

  

Newsletter 12 May 2022 

A Big welcome to Michael and Emily who have joined us at David Street School.  
Nau mai, haere mai ki te Kura o Rawiri. 

 

Home and School Committee News 
 

Thank you to those that joined our meeting last night. 
 

Survey 
The Home & School Committee will be sending out a google survey next 
week to gain your ideas and feedback on our past and future school 
fundraisers. - your contribution is much appreciated.  
 

Coming Up this Term 
This term we have a sausage sizzle, a pizza fundraiser (lunch) and a readathon 
planned to look forward to. - dates to be advised.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Scholastic Lucky Book Club brochures have been sent home with children this week.  

You are also able to view the brochure and order online at 
https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/ 

Book Club orders also support our school, as 20% of your order spend goes back to our school in 
Scholastic Rewards, which we use for our school library and Principal Awards. 

 

General School Information  

Contacting School 
If parents have any matters to discuss relating to your child’s learning , behaviour, 
classroom activities, your first point of contact should be with the classroom 
teacher. Please email the teacher directly. 
Your child’s teacher will then make contact with you.  
 

Absentees 

o When reporting all absences/ including Covid-19 positive tests or Household 
isolations, PLEASE USE our purpose built 24 hour seven day a week ABSENTEE 
LINE( 07) 889 7780 Ext 1. 

When reporting an absence due to Covid-19 or Household Isolation please leave 
the following information: 
o Name of your child 
o Whether your child has tested positive / or is a Household Contact. 
o DATE OF SYMPTOMS & DATE OF POSITIVE test of your child or the Household 

contact who has tested positive. 
Also….. 
o If at ANY STAGE your child tests POSITIVE during isolation, please notify us 

straight away as this will change the isolation period for your child. 

 

 

 

 

Friday 20 May 
Pink Shirt Day 

 
Tuesday 24 May 

Rugby Netball Fun Day 
 

Thursday 26 May 
Rugby Netball Fun Day Postponement  

 
Tuesday 31 May 

Cross Country  
 

Friday 3 June 
Teacher Only Day  

School closed to students 
 

Monday 6 June 
Queen’s Birthday Holiday 

School Closed 
 

Wednesday 15 June 
Jumping June Jump Off 

 
Friday 17 June 

Basketball Fun Day 
 

Friday 24 June 
                       Matariki Holiday 

 
Wednesday 29 June 

Mud Run 
 

Friday 8 July 
Last Day of Term 2 

 
 

Term 3 begins on  
Monday 25 July 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Paperplus Morrinville have generously donated $620.00 to our school for the  

purchase of library books.  
Paperplus Morrinsville have been doing this a number of years now as a thank you to our 

school community for the support they receive when purchasing school stationery. 
Thank you Paperplus!  

And thank you to our parents for supporting them and keeping it local. 

 

https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pink Shirt Day Friday 20 May  
 

We will be supporting Pink Shirt 
Day at David Street School.  
 

Will you join the movement on Friday 20 
May 2022 to stop bullying and spread 
kindness? 

 
 

 

We're asking everyone to Speak Up and Stand Together to Stop 
Bullying by celebrating Pink Shirt Day!  
 

In New Zealand, Pink Shirt Day aims to create schools, workplaces 
and communities where all people feel safe, valued and respected.  

 
 

So please wear your pink shirts/clothing on Friday 20 May to 
support and raise awareness for this worthy cause.  

Jumping June Jump Off  Wed 15 June 
David Street School 
has registered to be 
part of Jumping 
June to help raise 
funds for the Heart 
Foundation.  

 
We have a few heart kids at DSS and this will 
be a great time to acknowledge them.  

 
The Heart Foundation receives the 
donations directly, so no money is to 
come to school. 
Plus, all students raising over $10 will get 
an awesome reward. All donations and 
student rewards are collected and ordered 
via their website. Look out for more 
information next week, this will be sent 
home with your children. 
 

Kauri Whaanau Time Certificates 
 

Well done to the following children from Middle School 
who received certificates this week. 

 

Mackenzie Hadj-Blaha, Harper Davie, Levi Brunton, Drew 
Skelling, Michaela McNamara 

ASB St Johns in School Programme 

 
We have been very lucky to have Alicia from St Johns in school this week. All 
children will have the oppourtunity to participate in the “Keeping Safe’ 
programme with their classroom.  


	Book Club orders also support our school, as 20% of your order spend goes back to our school in Scholastic Rewards, which we use for our school library and Principal Awards.

